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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 8:53 PM


To: Barbara Byrne


Cc: Garwin Yip


Subject: ROC on LTO recent science summary


Hey Barb, just a friendly nudge from me to you regarding the need to pull together an annotated list of recent


science to send over to Reclamation. I talked with Maria today and she wants to see it on Thursday to share


with Reclamation on Friday. So sorry for such a fast turnaround on this, but the sooner we can get this in to


them the better.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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